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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Administrative Extension of 11e.(2) By Product License UT 1900481 
 Rio Algom, Lisbon Valley 
 
The Utah Department of Environmental Quality (UDEQ), Division of Waste Management and 
Radiation Control (DWMRC) is providing public notice to let the public know that the Director has 
administratively extended the Rio Algom LLC (Licensee) 11e.(2) Byproduct Radioactive Material 
License (RML UT1900481) for the Lisbon Valley Uranium Mill site near La Sal, San Juan County, 
Utah. 
 
Licensee Information: 

NAME:  Rio Algom LLC. 
MAILING ADDRESS: P.O. Box 218 
  Grants, NM  87020 
TELEPHONE NUMBER: (505) 287-8851 

 
FACILITY LOCATION: Lisbon Valley Road, South of La Sal, San Juan County, Utah 

 
The License Amendment Modification proposes to: 
 
1) Administratively extend the expiration date of the RML from March 3, 2022 to March 3, 2027.  

The Licensee submitted a request to extend RML No. UT 1900481, in a letter dated July 29, 2021.  
 
The amended License along with a Statement of Basis describing the RML change are available for 
review on the DWMRC website at 
https://deq.utah.gov/public-notices-archive/waste-management-radiation-control-public-notices  
 
According to R313-17-2 this extension is considered a minor administrative amendment and does not 
require a public comment period and a public hearing as required by R313-17-4 and 42 U.S.C. § 
2021(o)(3)(A)(i)(ii).  Therefore, only a Public Notice of the Action is required. 
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